
COMMUNITY BREAKFAST 
 

 
Constable Anna Duncan and a team from the NZ Police are kindly visiting 

our school TOMORROW morning to cook a delicious breakfast for our 
school.  

 
They’ll be set up in the hall so as children arrive, they can go in and enjoy 

a tasty start to the day. If you’re dropping off, call in too. 
 
We recommend aiming to be at school a bit earlier so children can enjoy 

this time with each other and our community police. 
 

Wednesday 10 April 
7.30am – 9.00am 

Merrilands School Hall 
 

  

 

 


